

ELIZABETH M. CORBETT VICE PRESIDENT OPERATIONS MANAGER CHIEF TITLE OFFICER

> Renee Ramirez c/o Orange County Clerk-Recorder 12 Civic Center Plaza, Room 101 Santa Ana, CA. 92707

February 6, 2008

Dear Renee;

We endorse Orange County's efforts in purchasing an electronic recording delivery system, to be used by multiple counties. This effort is the most cost-effective and time saving option. The Orange County Clerk-Recorder Department has 11 years worth of electronic recording experience. That makes them especially qualified to lead the State of California in this endeavor.

Itt m. Clt

Thank you,

Elizabeth M. Corbett